COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 16, 2003

TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES FOR ARNOLD AVENUE (WEST OF ATKINSON)

Recommendation

Councillor Kadis recommends that Engineering Staff assess the feasibility for traffic calming
measures on Arnold Avenue on the west side of Atkinson Avenue.

Background:

There have been requests made by local residents for traffic calming measures on this road.
Conclusion:

This recommendation is consistent with the City of Vaughan’s revised traffic calming policy.

Report prepared by:

Debi Traub, Council Administrative Assistant

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Susan Kadis



